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On December 1 1 ,2077, our office received your letter dated December 5,2017 . This office does
not initiate investigations of federal crimes. Instead, federal investigations of crimes are handled
by law enforcement agencies such as the FBI. We have fbrwarded your letter and binder to the
FBI in Louisville, Kentucky.

Sincerely yours,

M. COLEMAN


